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The American Dental Association doesn’t want you to see this….. 

 

On Thursday, the widely-watched Dr. Oz Show aired “Are Your Silver Fillings Making You 

Sick?” – an episode devoted to telling consumers the truth about dental amalgam.  Watch Dr. Oz, 

mercury-free dentists, and even audience members roundly condemn the continued use of 

mercury-releasing dental amalgam.  You can watch the full episode at 

www.doctoroz.com/episode/are-your-silver-fillings-making-you-sick   

It is heartening to see all the doors – including now, the mainstream media – that have opened in 

the wake of our movement’s success in getting dental amalgam into the mercury treaty.  We 

couldn’t have come this far without your support! 

As more dental consumers learn the truth, the American Dental Association (ADA) is manning the 

barricades.  In a desperate “issues alert” to its members, the ADA attacks the Dr. Oz Show and 

insists that dentists simply repeat the usual propaganda to concerned patients (but never telling 

dentists to say the “M” word: Mercury). The ADA’s overreaction makes clear: they are losing and 

they know it.  We are winning the battle for mercury-free dentistry! 

Folks, you don’t want to miss this Dr. Oz episode. Share it with your friends, colleagues, and 

family.  Everyone deserves to know that amalgam fillings are MERCURY! 

Let's all show Dr. Oz how much we appreciate his episode spotlighting the dental amalgam 

problem.  Click here to say, “Thank you, Dr. Oz for courageously speaking out about mercury 

fillings”!*  

Charlie  

29 March 2013  

* link also available at http://www.doctoroz.com/contact  

Charles G. Brown 

National Counsel, Consumers for Dental Choice 
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President, World Alliance for Mercury-Free Dentistry 

316 F St. NE, Suite 210 Washington, DC 20002 USA 

Phone: 202-544-6333    Fax: 202-544-6331 

www.toxicteeth.org   

 

Care to share? or click here to forward this email to a friend. 

 
You are receiving this email because you opted at our website, 

http://toxicteeth.org, or you contacted us directly by phone or email about 

obtaining our updates. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Consumers for Dental Choice 

316 F St., N.E. 

Suite 210 

Washington, DC 20002 

 

Add us to your address book 

 


